
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE OF THE COURTS 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL # EOP-050107-GS 
ASSESSMENT OF EXISTING VIDEO ON JURY SERVICE IN 

CALIFORNIA FOR POSSIBLE REUSE AS AN EDUCATIONAL 
TOOL IN SECONDARY SCHOOLS 
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It is the intent of the Administrative Office of the Courts to enter into a contract with 
KBL Consulting of Carlsbad, CA, for the Assessment of Existing Video on Jury Service 
in California for Possible Reuse an Educational Tool in Secondary Schools project.  
Provided contract negotiations can be finalized, KBL Consulting, Inc., will be awarded 
the contract for the services set forth in the Request for Proposals. 
 
We would like to thank all participants for your participation and time expended on this 
project. 
 


